
Hi Sandra,  
PATH will be putting together an update regarding the update on EAL.  It is 
official that it is EAL and PATH is planning on putting out a official communication 
to that end.  Our committee has just finished the definition, the guidelines and the 
competences for EAL.  These to will be announced soon.  The separation of EAL 
and EFP will take some time to catch up regarding the PATH documents on the 
website.  The next steps are revising the EAL handbook, creating a certification 
and developing the specialties of education, professional development and 
coaching. We also need to figure out how the current ES will transition into the 
EAL cert.  We are so excited at the possibilities regarding EAL.  We will be giving 
an update at the national conference and hope that folks can make it! 


